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Undergraduates 

 

Claudia Belawski 

Nicole Eliasov Brotter 

Jaikar Singh Chawla 

Hannah Dercks 

Delaney Joy Drake 

Griffin Blue Emerson 

Jacqueline Fairman 

Hannah Filippo 

Margaret Grace Fullmer 

Kailei Gould 

Elizabeth Mary Hilgendorf 

Maegan Elise Hohol 

Camika Hurdle 

Maggie Jay 

Eloise Jillian Johnson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sarina E Johnston 

Roberta Jean Keller 

Greta I Kelly 

Kordan Danika Kopp 

Olive Lemberger 

Stephanie Elizabeth Lieb 

Isabella Nicole Lisak 

Elizabeth Therese Parker 

Kyrianna Grace Rebholz 

Emma Piper Stone Rowell 

Tye Sterling Trondson 

Thomas Charles Warden 

Hunter Allan Wondrash 

Gabrielle Elise Ytuarte 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dear Graduate, 

 

Congratulations on your excellent academic achievement!  It has been a 

pleasure having you in our community of English majors. We hope you 

find success in a professional or academic environment where you can 

draw on and expand all you have learned here at UW-Madison.  

Though your graduation closes the chapter on your UW-Madison student 

days, we’re eager to hear about your continued success in careers, 

graduate school, or other pursuits. There are a variety of easy ways to 

keep in touch.  

 

You can "Like” UW-Madison English on Facebook or follow us on Twitter 

(@EnglishUW). Our Instagram handle is @englishuwmadison. We 

welcome your thoughts on what was best about the English major and 

what could be improved.   

 

Your participation on an alumni career panel for current undergraduates 

would be greatly appreciated. Whatever career path you choose, we 

know your powerful academic skills, obtained as a UW-Madison English 

major, will serve you well. You are always welcome to contact the 

Academic Advisor at advisor@english.wisc.edu, the Career Advisor at 

careers@english.wisc.edu or Department Chair, Anja Wanner at 

awanner@wisc.edu.  

 

We have enjoyed getting to know you and valued your intellectual 

curiosity and willingness to take on new challenges. Thank you for your 

contributions in making our undergraduate major a diverse and dynamic 

community. 

 

Please keep in touch! On Wisconsin! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Anja Wanner            Erin Polnaszek Boyd                Caroline Hensley 

Professor &               Undergraduate Advisor            Career Advisor    

Department Chair                        

 

 


